
we would like to let you know the impact that the supermarket price decisions have had on our 
bussiness 
since it began in January untill the end of June we estimate we have lost between $8000 and &10000 
because of the  market share our milk company Parmalat have lost, our access to market milk has 
dropped by about 10%. 
The result is we have had to put off one of our casual milkers which has meant a bigger work load for 
the rest of us 
We hope some common sense prevails so that we can continue to operate as a viable business 
  
From  
KM & MS Dunn 


